
 

 

Dear «sig1» 
 
REVISED PROPOSAL 
NORDEAN ROAD AND SOMERSBY ROAD, WOODTHORPE – NO WAI TING AT ANY TIME 
RESTRICTIONS (DOUBLE YELLOW LINES), PARKING BAY AND  BUS STOP CLEARWAYS - 
TRO 7206 
 
After consideration of the responses received during the consultation for the double yellow lines at 
the junction of Somersby Road and Nordean Road it has been decided to revise the previous 
proposal to give more opportunity for on-street parking.  
 
The revised proposal includes reducing the length of the proposed double yellow lines, outside the 
shops, from 15 to 10 metres and the introduction of a 2-hour parking limitation to the existing 
unrestricted bay. The bay would be in operation on Monday to Saturday between 9am and 5pm only.  
This will provide a short-term parking facility during the day (except Sunday), when demand from 
customers to the shopping area is highest.  The bay will be available for unlimited parking outside of 
these hours; ensuring that it can be used by residents of the area for overnight and Sunday parking.  
The bus stop clearways will remain as previously proposed.  The revised proposals are as shown 
on the attached plan, reference H/JAB/2878/100. 
 
As the proposal has been significantly revised we will be treating this as a new consultation; 
objections to the previous scheme will not be considered unless you contact us to request this. 
 
Before proceeding further with the proposed revised restrictions, I wish to consider any further views 
of residents and organisations who may be interested in this matter. If your comments are in the 
form of an objection to the proposals and if they cannot be resolved, they will be reported through 
the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. Any observations on these proposals 
should reach me by 18th February 2019 . 
 
Yours «sig2» 
 

 
 
Jeff Burton 
Senior Improvements Officer 
Tel: 0115 9772505 
Email: TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
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Your ref:   
My ref:  H/TRO7206/01 

Date:  15 January 2019 
  


